Capt. Forrest M. Chapman, ASP Convalescent Hospital, Camp Carson, Colorado.

Dear Forrest:

I was happy to have your letter of the 22nd instant and to know that you enjoy the Rebounds. It is a small service that we do for the boys in the armed forces, keeping them in touch with each other and with the activities of the University.

I was glad to see you at the basketball game last winter, and hope it will be possible for you and Alice to attend some of our games next season.

With best wishes for your complete recovery, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH